20™ September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Y4 Visit to Bhaktivedanta Manor Thursday 19" October 2023

This year in their RE lessons, Year 4 will be learning about Hindu beliefs, customs and festivals. To
enhance their learning, we have arranged a visit to the Bhaktivedanta Manor in Aldenham, on
Thursday 19t October. This trip has always been regarded as a highlight of their time at this school.

The children will have a tour of the grounds (coats and outdoor footwear are essential!); they will
see the farm animals and maybe have a ride in a bullock cart. Inside the house they will have an
interactive session about Hinduism and the shrine; they will be given opportunities to try on Hindu
costume and learn some traditional face-painting designs.

Only vegetarian food is permitted on the site, and a highlight of the day is the very popular
vegetarian meal provided for everyone. If your child has any food allergies of which we need to be
aware, please let us know.

We shall be leaving school by coach at approximately 9.15am and returning during the afternoon.
The cost of the coach and entrance fee (including lunch) is £22.90 which is payable via School
Gateway. If insufficient contributions are received, then the activity may not be able to take place.

Experiences such as this are invaluable to the children’s development, both educationally and
culturally, so we thank you for your continued support.

We hope the children have a wonderful time

Yours sincerely,

K Thompson and M Ahmed

Year 4 class teachers



